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First United Methodist Church
1200 East H Street, Chula Vista, CA 91910.7728

Phone: (619)656-2525  Fax: (619) 482-1716
Website: www.fumccv.org
Email: info@fumccv.org
Dear [NAME],

[I’m/Our family] is writing to ask for your support for a very special goal—this coming January 2024, a team from FUMCCV will be traveling to Ensenada, Mexico to partner with YUGO Ministries in a house building project for families in need.

YUGO is an international missions organization that houses offices in Canada, the United States, and Mexico and focuses on proclaiming the Gospel in three main ways: outreach, discipleship, and orphan care.  We are excited to be a part of changing the lives of the families we work with and their community, just south of the border.

Our church has been involved with YUGO Ministries for many years.  This year our team will build multiple homes – in the last 13 years our church has built over 25 homes.  This mission experience will truly be transformational in ways that are both challenging and meaningful to every member on our build team. 

Because this is a mission trip, all funds are to be raised. That is why [I/we] are writing to you. Our team needs to raise $25,000 to make this trip of building homes possible. On behalf of the Mexico Mission Team, we would like to invite you to be a part of this transformative experience by donating to this cause. All contributions will go toward covering the costs of transportation, building materials, furnishings, and bettering the lives of the families we work with. 

It’s easy to make a tax-deductible donation. Simply mail your check made out to First United Methodist Church of Chula Vista with Mexico Mission Trip in the “Memo” section to:

Mexico Mission Trip 2024
First United Methodist Church, Chula Vista
1200 East H Street

Chula Vista, CA 91910

For your convenience, you can also donate online at www.fumccv.org by clicking on the “Give Now” button  and entering the amount in the section “Mexico Mission Trip 2024.”  Any amount, great or small, helps us change the lives of one family at a time, giving them a roof over their heads, beds to sleep in, and the peace knowing that their home was a gift given with the grace of God, and generous people like you.

Thank you for your prayerful support!

Sincerely,

[Your name/family here]

“Making New and Stronger Disciples of Jesus Christ for the Transformation of the World.”








